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 We shared the School Improvement Plan; we have been working on this all year as a working 

draft.  

 We also looked at the Highlights and notably our win of $3000 prize from the Play exchange. 

 Some of the Highlights information will go on the newsletter and the website. 

 We went over the goals in the School Improvement Plan some of the plans we have in mind to 

reach these goals. 

  On May 20th, we will be holding an off-site workshop with about twenty students to talk about 

school culture and values; with student input, we will then to create a matrix of expected 

behaviors. Bronwyn Tanner and Angela Keetch will be assisting 

  We discussed our concern over drug use among students, and shared our plan to have Lisa 

Williams address Grades 9 and 10. (We have held six-week educational sessions on drugs with 

the Grade 8 class, using materials endorsed by the RCMP.) 

  

 Respectfully submitted by Cathy Dunfield 

 

  

 


